
Proclamation 
 

“Workforce Development Month” 
September 2023 

 
Whereas, the Adams County Workforce and Business Center is part of the statewide workforce 
development system in Colorado; and,  
 
Whereas, CNBC ranked Colorado the number four top state to do business, and number one in the 
nation for workforce development; and, 
 
Whereas, the Adams County Workforce and Business Center provided assistance to 1008 employers 
and posted 3,331 job openings during Program Year 2022 which is July 1, 2022, to June 30, 2023; 
and,  

Whereas, the Adams County Workforce and Business Center assisted 5,291 individuals with services 
including job search assistance, resume critiquing, career counseling, referrals to resources to address 
barriers, along with other labor exchange services in Program Year 2022; and,  
 
Whereas, the Adams County Workforce and Business Center made an average economic impact of 
$46.8 million through people finding new and better jobs from Program Year 2018 to Program Year 
2020; and, 
 
Whereas, the Adams County Workforce and Business Center exists to meet the challenges of our 
evolving economy to meet the needs of our local businesses, connecting them with untapped talent 
pools and enhancing opportunities for them to promote job quality; and,   
 
Whereas, the Adams County Workforce and Business Center is committed to talent development, 
ensuring all learning counts, and providing opportunities for work based learning to support the 
justice-involved, New Americans, people of color, individuals with disabilities, and older workers; and,  
 
Whereas, the Adams County Workforce Development Board aligns their strategic goals with the state 
plan to enhance regional workforce development, strengthen our talent pipeline, and promote the 
state’s competitive advantage. 
 
Now, Therefore, Be It Resolved, that the Board of Commissioners, of the County of Adams, State of 
Colorado, proclaims September 2023, as 
 

“Workforce Development Month” 

 

In witness whereof, we have set our hands and caused the seal of the county to be affixed September 5, 2023. 

 

 

 


